
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• After six years of planning and lots of
money spent, the owners of Bob Dog Pizza in
Meyers  broke  ground  last  week  on  their
building.

• State Sen. Ted Gaines, R-Rocklin, scored 100 percent on the
California Taxpayers Association’s 2012 Voting Record. Gaines
was one of 29 state legislators out of the 120 to receive the
top score.

• Here are the roadwork schedules from Caltrans for the coming
week – Sierra and El Dorado-Tahoe.

•  Placer  County  is  having  a  meeting  on  the  Tahoe  Basin
Community Plan on Oct. 17 at 6pm in the North Tahoe Event
Center, 8318 North Lake Blvd., Kings Beach.

• Nevada Department of Transportation officials are warning
it’s fall migration time for deer – and to drive carefully. In
the U.S. a vehicle hits a deer every 26 seconds.
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